
CAKE SALE JUNE 15 

Poulton Lancelyn Primary School     
  
 

 

 

Dear Parents,                                                                                     9th January 2020 

 

As part of our Civic Award Service to Others, Year 2 will be holding a cake sale to 

raise money for Claire House.  This will take place on Wednesday 22nd January at 

3:30pm in the main hall. 

 

We hope you can come and support us.  We would also appreciate any donations of 

boxed cakes brought into school on the day of the cake sale.  Thank you for 

your support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Year 2 Children 

 
 

 

 

 

 


